
INVITATION 
POLICE CHIEF 

COMMUNITY WELCOMING EVENT 
Please join us in an informal event to 

Welcome the City of Barre’s new Police Chief, 
Braedon “Brad” Vail, to our Community.

The event will be held at Alumni Hall  
(next to the Auditorium) 

on 

Sunday, March 27th, 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. 

Light refreshments served. 

No RSVP Required


